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This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 11th
International Conference on Asian Digital Libraries, ICADL 2008, held
in Bali, Indonesia, in December 2008. The 30 revised full papers, 20
revised short papers, and extended abstracts of 13 poster papers
carefully reviewed and selected from numerous submissions. The paper
topics cover the spectrum of digital libraries, including multimedia
digital libraries, usability and evaluation, information retrieval,
ontologies, social tagging, metadata issues, multi- and cross-language
retrieval, digital preservation, and scholarly publishing and
commmunities.
Technological Developments in Education and Automation includes set of
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rigorously reviewed world-class manuscripts dealing with the
increasing role of technology in daily lives including education and
industrial automation Technological Developments in Education and
Automation contains papers presented at the International Conference
on Industrial Electronics, Technology & Automation and the
International Conference on Engineering Education, Instructional
Technology, Assessment, and E-learning which were part of the
International Joint Conferences on Computer, Information and Systems
Sciences and Engineering
An innovative investigation of the inner workings of Spotify that
traces the transformation of audio files into streamed experience.
Spotify provides a streaming service that has been welcomed as
disrupting the world of music. Yet such disruption always comes at a
price. Spotify Teardown contests the tired claim that digital culture
thrives on disruption. Borrowing the notion of “teardown” from reverseengineering processes, in this book a team of five researchers have
playfully disassembled Spotify's product and the way it is commonly
understood. Spotify has been hailed as the solution to illicit
downloading, but it began as a partly illicit enterprise that grew out
of the Swedish file-sharing community. Spotify was originally praised
as an innovative digital platform but increasingly resembles a media
company in need of regulation, raising questions about the ways in
which such cultural content as songs, books, and films are now
typically made available online. Spotify Teardown combines interviews,
participant observations, and other analyses of Spotify's “front end”
with experimental, covert investigations of its “back end.” The
authors engaged in a series of interventions, which include
establishing a record label for research purposes, intercepting
network traffic with packet sniffers, and web-scraping corporate
materials. The authors' innovative digital methods earned them a stern
letter from Spotify accusing them of violating its terms of use; the
company later threatened their research funding. Thus, the book itself
became an intervention into the ethics and legal frameworks of
corporate behavior.
Demonstrates the operating system's basic features, including Internet
access, file management, configuring the desktop, installing
peripherals, and working with applications.
This book is written to promote academic strategic management and
envision future innovations for academic library resources, services
and instructions in the digital age. It provides academic executives,
consultants, instructors, IT specialists, librarians, LIS students,
managers, trainers and other professionals with the latest information
for developing trends of emerging technologies applied to studentcentred and service-oriented academic learning environments. This book
explores various fields where key emerging technologies may have great
implications on academic library information technologies, academic
library management, academic library information services, and
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academic library internal operations. Reflects most recent emerging
technologies which might impact on library administrations, resources,
services and instructions Draws a clear roadmap how and where to
monitor emerging technologies which began to emerge under academic
library environments Provides practical and realistic suggestions and
solutions how to utilize emerging technologies in academic learning
environments
When magic and superpowers emerge in the masses, Wendy Deere is
contracted by the government to bag and snag supervillains in Hugo
Award-winning author Charles Stross' Dead Lies Dreaming: A Laundry
Files Novel. As Wendy hunts down Imp—the cyberpunk head of a band
calling themselves “The Lost Boys”— she is dragged into the schemes of
louche billionaire Rupert de Montfort Bigge. Rupert has discovered
that the sole surviving copy of the long-lost concordance to the one
true Necronomicon is up for underground auction in London. He hires
Imp’s sister, Eve, to procure it by any means necessary, and in the
process, he encounters Wendy Deere. In a tale of corruption,
assassination, thievery, and magic, Wendy Deere must navigate rotting
mansions that lead to distant pasts, evil tycoons, corrupt government
officials, lethal curses, and her own moral qualms in order to make it
out of this chase alive. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
When you think of marketing you may think of the adverts that pop up
at the side of your screen or the billboards you see when you're out all those moments in the day when somebody is trying to grab your
attention and sell you something! Marketing is about advertising and
communications in part, but it's also about many other things which
all aim to create value for customers, from product research and
innovation to after-care service and maintaining relationships. It's a
rich and fascinating area of management waiting to be explored - so
welcome to Marketing! Jim Blythe's Principles and Practice of
Marketing will ease you into the complexities of Marketing to help you
achieve success in your studies and get the best grade. It provides
plenty of engaging real-life examples, including brands you know such
as Netflix and PayPal - marketing is not just about products, but
services too. Marketing changes as the world changes, and this
textbook is here to help, keeping you up to speed on key topics such
as digital technologies, globalization and being green. The companion
website offers a wealth of resources for both students and lecturers
and is available at www.sagepub.co.uk/blythe3e. An electronic
inspection copy is also available for instructors.
First Published in 2004. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis,
an informa company.
Essential Mathematics for Economics and Business is established as one
of the leading introductory textbooks on mathematics for students of
business and economics. Combining a user–friendly approach to
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mathematics with practical applications to the subjects, the text
provides students with a clear and comprehensible guide to
mathematics. The fundamental mathematical concepts are explained in a
simple and accessible style, using a wide selection of worked
examples, progress exercises and real–world applications. New to this
Edition Fully updated text with revised worked examples and updated
material on Excel and Powerpoint New exercises in mathematics and its
applications to give further clarity and practice opportunities Fully
updated online material including animations and a new test bank The
fourth edition is supported by a companion website at
www.wiley.com/college/bradley, which contains: Animations of selected
worked examples providing students with a new way of understanding the
problems Access to the Maple T.A. test bank, which features over 500
algorithmic questions Further learning material, applications,
exercises and solutions. Problems in context studies, which present
the mathematics in a business or economics framework. Updated
PowerPoint slides, Excel problems and solutions. "The text is aimed at
providing an introductory-level exposition of mathematical methods for
economics and business students. In terms of level, pace, complexity
of examples and user-friendly style the text is excellent - it
genuinely recognises and meets the needs of students with minimal
maths background." —Colin Glass, Emeritus Professor, University of
Ulster "One of the major strengths of this book is the range of
exercises in both drill and applications. Also the 'worked examples'
are excellent; they provide examples of the use of mathematics to
realistic problems and are easy to follow." —Donal Hurley, formerly of
University College Cork "The most comprehensive reader in this topic
yet, this book is an essential aid to the avid economist who loathes
mathematics!" —Amazon.co.uk
For undergraduate Principles of Marketing courses. A unique breakdown
of marketing that speaks to students’ learning style. Marketing:
Defined, Explained, Applied was written from the ground up with
student feedback to be the most usable reference guide for Principles
of Marketing students. The unique visual and organisational style of
the text clearly presents key information that draws students into the
material, allowing them to use their text rather than passively read
it. The full text downloaded to your computer With eBooks you can:
search for key concepts, words and phrases make highlights and notes
as you study share your notes with friends eBooks are downloaded to
your computer and accessible either offline through the Bookshelf
(available as a free download), available online and also via the iPad
and Android apps. Upon purchase, you'll gain instant access to this
eBook. Time limit The eBooks products do not have an expiry date. You
will continue to access your digital ebook products whilst you have
your Bookshelf installed.
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